BOARD OF LIQUOR LICENSE COMMISSIONERS FOR BALTIMORE CITY
NOTICE—SPECIAL AD - DECEMBER 14, 2022

Petitions have been filed by the following applicants for licenses to sell alcoholic beverages at the premises set
opposite their respective names. The real property for these applications will be posted on or about December 18,
2023. Written protests concerning any application will be accepted until and including the time of the hearing. Public
hearings may be scheduled on or after December 28, 2023 at 10:30 AM in City Hall; 100 N. Holliday Street, Room
215, Baltimore, Maryland 21202. Please visit llb.baltimorecity.gov under the link for "Hearing Schedules" for
confirmation of the date, time, and place for all matters being heard by the Board.

1. CLASS “D” BEER & LIGHT WINE LICENSE

Applicant: EDP Seafood, Inc. T/a Faidley's
William F. Define, Nancy Lee Devine, and Laura B. Mozina

Petition: Amended - Transfer of ownership and location of a Class “D” BW license presently located within Lexington
Market to 112 N. Eutaw Street, Stall 21, requesting outdoor table service and off-premises catering

Premises: 112 N. Eutaw Street, Stall 21 21201



